MINUTES
CITY OF EUREKA
CALLED CITY COUNCIL MEETING
TUESDAY, MAY 2, 2023

There was a called meeting of the Eureka City Council on Tuesday, May 2, 2023.
Mayor Tammy Cantrell called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. Present were:
Mayor Tammy Cantrell; Councilmembers Evelyn Broxson, Debbie Childress, Bront
Luna, Adrian Richardson, Mike Wisdom; and Secretary Susan Wisdom. Also
present were Brandon Smith, Pamela Mieth, Joan Sharpe, and Margaret Powers.

This was the second annexation hearing for Richland Cove. The county roads
leading up to the subdivision are to be kept up by the county commissioner.
Brandon Smith told everyone that they try to make it better than when they got
here. The consideration of annexing Richland Cove will be held at the May 23,
2023 regular council meeting. Also at the May 23, 2023 meeting will be a public
hearing for a Specific Use Permit for Richland Cove becoming a subdivision and
consideration of approving the Specific Use Permit.

There were no further public comments.

Evelyn Broxson moved that the meeting adjourn. Mike Wisdom seconded the

motion. Motion approved 5-0. Mayor Tammy Cantrell adjourned the meeting at
550 P

Minutes by Susan Wisdom, Secretary



